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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Current Contract Holders: 
  WB Mason  

 
From: Mello J. Testa, Director of Purchasing 
 
Re:       High Performance Copy Paper 
 
Date: August 9, 2021 
 
Thank you for extending the above Bid Ref #2000 
 
Please be advised that we have accepted the extension from July 1, 2021- June 30, 2022, using all current 
terms and conditions as described in the original bid specifications.  This is the last allowable extension per 
the original bid agreement. 
 
Thank you  
 

 
 
 

 


